
 

 

  
 
 
 

SYDNEY ZOO (MOD 3)   
 

12 November 2019 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel appointed to determine the above 
modification application has decided to accept further written comments from 
stakeholders, including the community.  
 
The Commission will accept written comments up until 5pm AEDT on Tuesday 19 November 
2019.  
 
Submissions can be made via: 
 

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au  
 

Post:   Independent Planning Commission NSW 
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street  

  SYDNEY NSW 2000 
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